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Wageningen University and Research Centre  
PO Box 16    
6700 AA Wageningen    
Netherlands    
 
 
 
 

Ref: ECPGR Activity Grant Scheme (Phase X) 

 Third Call for proposals 

Subject:  Proposal “GRIN-Global” 

Dear Mr van Hintum, 

I am very pleased to inform you that the ECPGR Executive Committee (ExCo), during its recent 
meeting on 26 February 2020, approved for funding the proposal “Second GRIN-Global Workshop 
for European genebanks (GRIN-Global)”. 

The Activity Coordinator will be welcome to contact the ECPGR Secretariat in due time regarding 
Letters of Agreement to be prepared for the organization of the meeting and invitations of 
participants. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact the ECPGR Secretariat should you need any further clarification. 

I wish to take this opportunity to congratulate you and all the partners involved in this proposal and 
look forward to a successful implementation. 

Best wishes,  

 
Marianne Lefort 
Chair of the ECPGR Executive Committee 
 
 
 
Copy for information: Ludmila Papoušková, Výzkumný ústav rostlinné výroby, v.v.i. Praha (VÚRV), 
Crop Research Institute, Gene Bank, Drnovská 507, 161 06 Prague – Ruzyne, Czech Republic    
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